
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 8:37 AM 
'cheryl klaus' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket#20200226-SU 

Good Morning, Bruno and Cheryl Klaus 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00660-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226, 
and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: cheryl klaus <cherylbethklaus@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, January 22, 2022 4:05 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: larosa@psc.state.fl.us; clark@psc. state.fl.us <clark@psc.state.fl.us>; passidomo@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject: Docket#20200226-SU 

Good Afternoon: 
We are formally requesting that the PSC deny the EU application for wastewater service: 

The applicant has no technical expertise to undertake an environmentally sensitive project such as this on a barrier 
island with a large population of protected gopher tortoise. To dig up the island and install sewage pipes under the 
intercoastal is inviting a major environmental catastrophe. 

To date the applicant has not shown that it has the financial ability to undertake this costly project and, further, does 
not seem to know the cost of the project itself nor the fees that would be forthcoming for the island property owners. 

Most importantly, there is no evidence that a central sewage system is needed. The island is not even in the County 5 
year plan. The density of the island is low - with single family dwellings at least half of which are unoccupied for six 
months of the year. Personally, our septic is inspected each year by Charlotte County and was, of course, installed by a 
county approved septic service. 

We have lived in The Preserve of Don Pedro on Don Pedro Island for 17 years and are Florida residents .. .540 S. Gulf Blvd, 
The Preserve, Don Pedro. cherylbethklaus@hotmail.com; brunosiu63@gmail.com 

Again, we strongly oppose this EU application for wastewater service. 
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Bruno and Cheryl Klaus 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 




